Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board Meeting
Monday, October 11, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 6:16pm by John McCreery. Jim O'Neill, and Bert
Diehl were present at Town Hall. Dave Jirsa was absent. The Pledge of Allegiance
was said.

Minutes .
Bert Diehl moved and Jim O’Neill seconded to approve the minutes of September 7,
2021 as written. Motion carried, 2-0.

Old Business

Pickleball Court Update

Trustee Andy Bushman has not heard from Site Technologies, Inc. regarding the
estimate. Bert Diehl talked with Site Technologies, Inc. to find out that they cannot
take on additional work at this time. Mr. Diehl will meet with another contractor
soon and get the contact information over to the Zoning Inspector James
Herringshaw when he has it.

Tennis & Basketball Court Resurfacing
The Road Department will fill the cracks and seal the tennis courts before winter
since the contractors are booked for the remainder of the season.

Fall Fishing Derby — Recap

The Fishing Derby went well but attendance was down with approximately 25
attending. This fall event competes with football and soccer. Members feel that
event advertisement needs to reach a larger audience. Maybe Munson Elementary
School can add it to their emailed newsletter. Adding other attractions such as fire
trucks may draw additional residents to the event. Members indicated that the fish
were not biting as much as previous years. The Ohio Department of Natural
Resources generously donated the worms and other hand-outs this year.

Scenic River - Floating Boardwalk

Bert Diehl is willing to meet with another contractor to see if the price would be
more affordable at the parking area on Auburn Road just south of Sherman Road to
get another estimate on a floating boardwalk to connect the trails at Scenic River
Retreat. Mr. Bushman will provide Mr. Diehl with a Company name. The estimates
are for budget purposes only.

Board members agree that the trail markers at Scenic River Retreat need reflective
tape on them since they are hard to see.

Scoreboards for Township Park

Trustee Andy Bushman updated members regarding the scoreboards. They have
been ordered and the anticipated delivery date is January 15%, 2022 or later due to
the supply chain issue. There is no need for Board members to continue with park
checks after this month since the Munson Township Parks will be closing for the
season.




Bert Diehl moved and John McCreery seconded to adjourn the meeting at 6:37pm.
Motion carried, 3-0. The next meeting will be Monday, November 8, 2021 at town
hall.
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